Dear Parents & Carers

As you will have seen or heard the government has advised that from tomorrow, all schools should close and move towards online learning for all pupils other than those who are vulnerable or the children of key workers.

For those of you who are key workers, please complete the linked form below to indicate what support you may need from us for this week.

Click Here

For others school is ostensibly closed, however if you have no alternative tomorrow for your child we will of course do our best to assist you. Please contact the school office to let us know if this is the case.

We have in place contingency plans for switching to online learning, but I hope that you will support us whilst this switch takes place. We will communicate tomorrow the plans in greater detail.

We thank you for your continued support in what are very trying times and we will as ever do our very best to support you and your children in the coming weeks.

Kind regards

Suzanne Connolly and all the staff

Felton C of E Primary School Mouldshaugh Lane Felton Morpeth Northumberland NE65 9PY Telephone Number 01670 787315

Email: iain.long@felton.northumberland.sch.uk

Website: http://www.felton.northumberland.sch.uk

Follow us on Twitter @felton primary